Peridos slass

Welcome to the new term, I hope you all had a wonderful break, I think you all needed it!

We have a new exciting topic where we will be learning all about Brazil. We are going to be looking at the variety of life and how our cultures are different and also looking at the ecosystems and life in the rain forests.

In literacy we are looking at poetry, starting with the variety of conventions a poet uses before going on to write our own poems about the rainforests



PE will still be on Monday and Wednesday, please make sure kit is in school on both of these days (outdoor kit for Monday and indoor kit for Wednesday)

In science we are going to be looking at animals and humans, linking this in to the rainforests at times.



All clubs will start again next week. Eco club has been very successful and the school council is coming together with some great new ideas for the school.

If there is anything I can help you with or you feel I need to know, please feel free to catch me at the end of the day, or alternatively make an appointment at the office for a more convenient time.

I look forward to a new term and lots of learning!

Mrs Tranter

